
Written Testimony Only     February 17, 2022 

Proponent of HB 2498 

 

Dear Madam Chair Landwehr and the House Committee on Health and Human Services 

I am writing in strong support of HB 2498.  We have learned in the last two years that children’s 

health is at virtually zero risk from the Covid virus’s so it would make no sense whatsoever to 

mandate this vaccine for them or add it to the childhood schedule. Our children have been 

through enough, please put this to rest.   

I know this bill is not about masking but if you have any ability to help stop the mandatory 

masking of our kid’s I would be eternally grateful. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Delinda Cendrowski 

Wichita, Sedgwick County, KS 

KS House District 94 

 

 


